
Recreation Meeting Minutes 11/28/12 
November 14, 2012 No Quorum 
 
The Sturbridge Recreation meeting came to order at 5:35pm. 
 
In Attendance: Ryan Kane, Mark Rulli and Mary Lou Volpe and Matt Johnson 
Absent: Al Jones and Kadion Philip Associate Member  
 
Approval of the 10-10-12 minutes were approved by Mark Rulli 2nd by Marylou Volpe 
 
The board feels that artificial turf should be looked into for the two multi- purpose fields at the town Barn 
fields for that would help with the overuse of the existing fields that are used by soccer, pop-warner football 
and the lacrosse leagues. 
 
The Mark Rulli will be attending the next Burgess School building meeting in reference to the field loam that is 
placed on the new fields 
The Recreation Dept will be offering a ski trip in February during school vacation week details to follow. 
Mary Lou, Mark and Matt are all interested in attending this event 
 
Discussion of the Betterment and Capital requests: 
Geo caches, t-shirt gun, pop up tent for events on the common / rec area, lifeguard chair, defibulator for the 
field locations, town common decorations.  
 
The team funding request applications will ask that the leagues assign a liaison to attend Rec Field Meetings,  
and Friends of the Rec  Meetings . 
The rec would also offer 1st aid and a CPR class for interested league volunteers cost $20.00 per person. March 
Date?   
 
The following property requests were approved: All in Favor 4-0 
RRI 10/6/13 Town Common 
St Anne’s Bazaar 10/4-10/6/2013 / Town Common 
 
 
Count Down on the Common  weather permitting event on the Town Common for families  Monday 
December 31 , 2012 11AM- 1 PM  Lynne will reach out to the tree lighting  sub- committee to see if they 
would  interested. 
 
Next Meeting Wednesday December 12, 2012 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:20pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lynne Girouard 


